
From: Alex Damien
To: Dukatz, Chris
Cc: Judith Allen; Tina L. Kadrich
Subject: RE: Water Sewer Bill Cost
Date: Tuesday, October 20, 2020 1:30:51 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Hi Chris,
Thanks for the email.  I will need to check our usage history with the water utility to verify when a
credit can be calculated.  A one-time sewer credit is available for such things as watering to establish
a lawn.  What is your address so I can get the process started?
Thanks,
Alex
 
 
 
Alex Damien, P.E.
City Engineer
 
City of Waukesha  Department of Public Works – Engineering Division
130 Delafield Street | Waukesha, WI 53188-3616 | 262-524-3600
O:  262-524-3907 | C:  262-349-6515 | adamien@waukesha-wi.gov | www.waukesha-wi.gov
 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Dukatz, Chris [mailto:Chris.Dukatz@harley-davidson.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 19, 2020 10:52 AM
To: Alex Damien <ADamien@waukesha-wi.gov>
Subject: Water Sewer Bill Cost
 
NOTICE: External Email
This email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you have
verified the sender.  If there is concern, please report this email. 

 
Good Morning,
 
I apologize for the late notice but earlier this month I received a courtesy card from the Waukesha
Water Utility Group regarding my water usage.  As it turns out my water usage during the quarter
was 33,200 gallons as opposed to the 12,700 gallons  typically used during that period.  This was due
to some work I had done at my house which resulted in reseeding of my lawn.  The water that was
used should not have impacted the sewer in any way and I’m curious if I can credited for my bill (my
bill was well over $500.00 for that period).  My account number is 118771759, and if you have any
questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at any of the numbers below.

mailto:ADamien@waukesha-wi.gov
mailto:Chris.Dukatz@harley-davidson.com
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Thanks,
Chris
 
 

Christopher Dukatz, CSP
Safety Lead
 
HARLEY-DAVIDSON MOTOR COMPANY
W156N9000 Pilgrim Road
Menomonee Falls Wi, 53051
Mobile (414)544-7115
Office (262)502-8497

 
 
This communication (including any attachments) is for the use of the intended recipient(s)
only and may contain information that is confidential, privileged or otherwise legally
protected. Any unauthorized use or dissemination of this communication is prohibited. If you
have received this communication in error, please immediately notify the sender by return e-
mail message and delete all copies of the original communication. Thank you for your
cooperation. -


